PUBLIC NOTICE
From the Rolette County Commission
To all members of the public, Please take note

The maintenance of the County Road System is
solely the responsibility of the Rolette County
Commission.

No private citizen is authorized to take any action
on any county road. No private maintenance of
ANY type is permitted.

There are exceptions for contractors and/or any
person(s) that are hired or otherwise authorized
by the County or Townships. There would be an
exception for emergency situations, such as snow
removal as an example.

WARNING: Any private citizen taking any action
on a County Road may be subject to a civil action
to recoup the damages done to the roadway, and in
cases of extreme damage, may be subject to
criminal prosecution for damage done. N.D.C.C.
Ch. 11-11, §24-12-02, §12.1-21-05



